
From: Dan Keeley
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: No on HB 3427
Date: Monday, April 22, 2019 4:50:09 PM

Dear Co-Chair Smith Warner,

I support additional funds for education but why does the legislature insist on trying to hide the source?  People pay
all the taxes, directing the tax at businesses just camouflages the source and is dishonest.  Please just make sure state
agencies are well managed and then increase the income tax as needed.  If you want to tax rich folks like me harder
make the income tax more progressive.

Sincerely,

Dan Keeley
5975 Buyserie Rd NE
Saint Paul, OR 97137
djkeeley@stpaultel.com
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